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I feel that the ban on magazines over 10 rounds violates my right as a civilian to bear 

arms and protect my family. I've seen multiple police shootout videos where the 

police fire many magazines in order to hit their target. If trained police have a hard 

time stopping a threat with multiple magazines, it will be even harder for me. I also 

feel that HB 3075 goes against our 2nd amendment, it was put in place to protect the 

people from the government, not take away our guns so the government has control. 


